
 

 ORDINANCE 18-02 PREVAILING WAGE 
Superintendent of Finance & Personnel Cinquegrani presented Ordinance 18-02, an “Ordinance adopting 
prevailing wage rates to be paid to laborers, mechanics and other workers performing construction of public 
works for the Glen Ellyn Park District.”  
 
The Board had a brief discussion regarding prevailing wage rates and the Board of Commissioners then 
approved Ordinance 18-02, Prevailing Wage Ordinance, an “Ordinance adopting prevailing wage rates to be 
paid to laborers, mechanics and other workers performing construction of public works for the Glen Ellyn 
Park District.”  
 
SITE TOUR 
Following the June 19, 2018 Regular Board meeting, the Park Board of Commissioners and staff along with 
the general public would be touring various locations within the Glen Ellyn Park District.  The properties 
included Manor Park, Churchill Park and Ackerman Woods.  Naturalist Frigo led the tour and provided 
information and detailed insight on the efforts taken to preserve, care and maintain the various locations. 
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